
How is e-Learning going for you?  Do you still have 
more questions than answers?

JOIN OUR PARENT ENGAGEMENT CHATROOM

Tuesday, September 8th, we will be sharing valuable 
information about e-Learning and CANVAS.  

By the way, let us share ways for you to make a plan to 
help your student have a successful school year.

Register today at www.wc4s.org/events to join in the 
conversation. Teachers are welcome.


